
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

September 6th, 2015 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

CAR LINE GUIDELINES 

OPENING OF SCHOOL LITURGY 

LUNCH YARD VOLUNTEER MEETING 

CLASS MOTHER MEETING 

LUNCH SERVICE BEGINS 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT  

EXTENDED CARE  
 

PTA NEWS 
 

1ST GENERAL PTA MEETING 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

MANDATORY SPORTS MEETING 
 
 

There WILL BE a Green Communication Folder today: 
 

2016-2017 SCHOOL CALENDAR & STUDENT HANDBOOK 

ST. PETER SCHOOL 2016-2017 EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION CARD (one per student) 

TECHNOLOGY ACCEPTABLE USE AGREEMENT FOR STUDENTS & 

STUDENT PARTICIPATION ON SOCIABLE NETWORKING SITES 
 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

WWW.SCHOOLCAFETERIA.COM 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.schoolcafeteria.com/


SCHOOL NEWS 

 
PRECAUTIONS 

FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR STUDENTS 

USING CAR LINE 

 

 

 

MORNINGS___________________________________________________________ 

 

1. Pull up to the Forman Avenue curb, as close to the car ahead of you as possible. 

2. Use car doors on the curb side of the car to exit your child. 

3. Immediately get back into your car and move on so as not to create a jam. 

4. DO NOT PARK at the curb…this creates potentially dangerous traffic jams. 

5. Keep the line moving!!! Please!!! 

 

 If you must park for good reason: 

   Park along the gym or across the street after dropping-off your child(ren). 

 

 

 

 

AFTERNOONS_________________________________________________________ 

 

6. Pull up to the Forman Avenue curb, as close to the car ahead of you as possible. 

7. Park and meet your child at the door between Kolbe Hall and the school. 

8. Wait for the teacher to acknowledge you before taking your child. 

 

When parking in the school yard: 

9. Arrive before 2:10 p.m. 

10. Stay in proximity to your car. 

11. After being identified by your child, get into your car with your child(ren). 

12. Do not drive out of the parking lot until all the children are in cars or returned to the        

   school building…waiting for a late pickup. 

 

   If you are in a hurry, parking on the street or along the gym is your best bet! 

 

 

  



 
 

 

You are cordially invited to attend  

 

all Liturgies and Prayer Services  

 

as posted on the calendar. 

 

Please join us as we celebrate the  

 

Opening of School Liturgy on Friday,  

 

September 9th @ 8:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

  



                             
 

 

 

 

 

There will be a meeting for all parents  

 

interested in  

 

Volunteering for Lunch Yard Duty on  

 

 Monday, September 12th at 8:00 am. 

 

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

  



 
                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a meeting for all  

 

Class Mothers on 

 

Monday, September 12th at 9:00 am. 

  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

THE FIRST DAY 

 

OF LUNCH SERVICE 

 

PROVIDED BY 

 

CAFÉ TERIAS  IS 

 

 

BROWN-BAG LUNCH THRU THE 

FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL 

 

 
  



Mrs. 

McDonnell 

 

 
 

 

 

Come Meet the Teachers! 

 

Thursday, September 15th, 2016 

 

7:00 p.m.  General Information Session, 

Cafeteria 

 

7:30 p.m.  First Classroom Session 

 

8:15 p.m.  Second Classroom Session 

 
        
  

Mrs. 

Baglivio 

Mrs. 

Nocchi 

Mrs. 

Rizzo 

Mrs. 

Dashkavich 

Miss 

Butler 

Mrs. 

Maloney 

Miss 

Cronin 

Mrs. 

McGuinness 

Miss 

Tancona 

Mrs. 

Stamberger 

Mr. De Pazza 

Mr. 

Magovern 

Mrs. 

Russ 

Mr. Staunton 

Mrs. 

Kobrin 

Mrs. Musica 



Saint Peter School 
Extended Care Program 

 

EXTENDED CARE BEGINS ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH.        

 
Place: The Extended Care Program is held every day in Lower Kolbe Hall.  On 
days of early dismissal, the program begins at 12:30.  The program is held only on 
days when the school is in session. 
 
Pick-Up:  Use the Atlantic Avenue front door only.  It will be locked.  Knock on 
the door and the Director will let you in.  Only persons noted on the registration 
form will be allowed to pick up the children (Emergency change - call school). 
 
Registration: Think about registration if you haven’t already.  You never know! 
The information on the registration form is necessary for the Directors after school 
hours. 
 
Health:  The school nurse supplies the Directors with health records of the children 
(allergies, etc.) 
 
Snack:  Parents supply the snack.  A time and place for the children to eat is 
provided.  On days of Early Dismissal (12:30 pm), remember lunch will be needed. 
 
Program: The daily program calls for time for the children to go to the park.  
Time/place for homework is also insured.  There are many other activities for the 
children as well as time to enjoy the computer, etc.  All activities both inside and 
out are supervised. 
 
Payment:  Depending on use, payment may be made on the day or weekly.  We ask 
that payments never go beyond 2 weeks.  Tax credit information will be given upon 
request. 
 
Programs/Clubs/Choir/After School:  Children may go to or from any program to 
Kolbe Hall.  The extended care Directors/Teachers (Program Director) arrange for 
pick up/drop off for the Program. 
 

God’s Peace! 
 

Sister Pat (Moderator) 
Mrs. Lenore (Director) 
Mrs. Tracy (Asst. Director) 

 
Kolbe Hall Phone Number:  732-892-8611 (2:00 – 6:00) 

Convent Phone Number:  732-899-2390 

  



 

 

           PTA NEWS 

 
 

    Reminder 
 

 

The 1st general PTA meeting 

will be held on Monday, 

September 19th at 7:00 p.m. in 

the cafeteria. 

 

*At least one member from each family is 

required to attend.  If you are unable to 

attend please call Mrs. Magnusson before 

Monday. 

 

Highlights of the meeting: 

 

 Sign ups for Craft Fair  

 Car Raffle drawing 

 Book Fair 

  



 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

SAINT PETER SPORTS  
 

Welcome back to an exciting new school year at St Peter! 
 

MANDATORY SPORTS MEETING: 
Thursday, September 8th, 7:00 pm in the school cafeteria 

 

 
Please plan on attending this meeting if your child intends to participate in ANY inter-scholastic 
sport this school year! (does not apply to Intramurals) 
 
Items you will need to bring to this meeting: 
 
  1)  Completed Sports Physical  -- Good for one calendar year from date of last physical 
  2)  Medical Release Form  (NOTARIZED) -- we will have a Notary on hand to assist if needed 
  3)  Membership Permission Form  --  Including a one-time $100 participation fee that covers 
your athlete for the entire year!   
 

*Checks payable to "St Peter Sports Council" 
 
ALL FORMS CAN BE ACCESSED VIA THE SCHOOL WEBSITE UNDER SPORTS > FORMS 
 
 

YOUR ATHLETE WILL NEED ALL OF THESE FORMS COMPLETED PRIOR 
TO PARTICIPATING IN ANY PRACTICES/GAMES 

 
Check our Sports Bulletin on the school website for updated information throughout the school 
year. 
 
If you have any questions, thoughts on improving our sports programs, or would like to 
become involved in our Saints Sports program, contact John Hewitt at hewittja@yahoo.com . 

 
GO SAINTS!! 

mailto:hewittja@yahoo.com

